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I am almost 73 years old and have lived in Oregon since I was 22 years old. There 

are no real issues with mailing in our ballots, other than the one time DMV fiasco. 

Apparently, only a couple of those people actually voted. It's been corrected. There 

IS a problem for people like me who are older and have autoimmune issues, to get 

somewhere and be exposed to lots of other people, in order to vote. And as I get 

older, it will become more difficult. 

Again, there is absolutely NO REASON to go back to in-person. We all know this. 

Let's not humor the evil ones. 

Voting machines can be tampered with. 'Hanging chads' can happen. Voting by mail 

(at least via the USPS as it currently is), is a safer option and is convenient for busy 

people, older people, and those who live rurally and/or are transporationally 

challenged. Be strong, vote NO! 

  


